
Reference: FS553708691

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. S Ball

Address: 34 Beaufort Road Twickenham TW12PQ

Comments

Type of comment:  Support the proposal

Comment: I am a local resident and am acquainted with the land in question. 
I have often wondered why the land had not been developed for much needed housing. There are no doubt challenges
with a site of that nature. The trees and ecology would need to be safeguarded, and any proposal go the extra mile to
ensure a quality sustainable development that fits into the local environment be carried out. 
I believe this application meets those criteria. I particularly applaud the efforts made to achieve a low-energy building of
quality. We need housing, and we need so many more truly sustainable buildings. This planning application would deliver
those requirements. 
I therefore support this planning application 


